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Resolution of Recognition
FRED of the Month
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;
WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in the work ethics and characteristics described in The Fred Factor by Mark Sanborn, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize a FRED of the Month at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on October 18, 2012, does hereby recognize the following as FRED of the Month for October 2012:

Wes & Kelly Blair, teachers at Central Hardin High School and Lakewood Elementary School respectively.  Mr. & Mrs. Blair have spent countless hours at Kosair Children’s Hospital consulting and sharing with families who are facing what seem to be insurmountable odds.  They volunteer at Kosair during short and extended school breaks.  They have also shared financially with the hospital in honor of their daughter, Addison, who was a patient there.  Wes & Kelly have overcome personal tragedy to help others who are currently in the shoes that have once worn.  
The Board extends its congratulations to Mr. & Mrs. Blair for the recognition they have earned for themselves and Hardin County Schools.
